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Summary:

Armacost reported to Secretary Shultz, “I emphasized the need for immediate practical
steps to demonstrate to an aroused Congress and a skeptical administration that no
further illegal procurement activities would take place and that we had verifiable
assurances there would be no further enrichment of weapons-grade uranium.”
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